
Hello to all!

This is Mr. Richardson. I wanted to welcome everybody back for the
2023-2024 school year! I will once again be teaching Tiwa K- 8th, and Math
for Middle School.

For Tiwa, I plan to review what we worked on last year. We will be taking
single words and applying them to sentences. We will be writing more
conversation pieces, and increasing participation in regards to dancing. I
encourage you to sign up your students for Tiwa so we can have a strong
enrollment this year!

For Middle School Math, we will be using Math 180. I will also be one of the
new Study Skills Teachers. I look forward to working with you all and
investing time into our students.

Please contact me for more information,

Mr. Richardson

bobrichardson@penascoisd.com
Work- 575-587-2502 ext. 4007


